
From: PUCWeb Notification
To: Jan Noriyuki
Subject: Notice: A comment was submitted to PUCWeb
Date: Wednesday, December 8, 2021 7:00:05 AM

The following comment was submitted via PUCWeb:

Name: Kelley Steen
Submission Time: Dec 7 2021 9:55PM
Email: kelyjames@gmail.com
Telephone: 208-316-3520
Address: 2869 4th ave e
twin falls, ID 83301

Name of Utility Company: idaho power

Case ID: IPC-E-21-21

Comment: "Anything individual home owners can do to reduce their carbon foot print and 
move idaho towards green energy should be encouraged. Attempts by power companies to 
diminish and reduce the credit paid back towards roof top solar tarnishes that incentive. The 
power companies should not be allowed to get something for nothing just because they don't 
own the solar panels. "
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